
 BOROUGH OF TATAMY 
 NORTHAMPTON COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA 

                                               ________________________________________________ 
 OFFICE OF THE BOROUGH MANAGER, MARK A. SAGINARIO 
 423 BROAD STREET  PO BOX 218 

   TATAMY, PA  18085-0218                                 

              OFFICE:  610.252.7123     MOBILE:  484.837.5833             

                                   MANAGER@TATAMYPA.GOV 

 

 
Monday, 26 February 2024 

VIA US MAIL ONLY 
 
TO: Tatamy Borough Affected Residents 
 
RE: Ordinance 304-2024, Creating a One-Way, South Fourth Street. 
   
Hello, Residents, 
 
This letter is to serve as an important notice to residents adjacent to Green Street.  During the  Borough 
of Tatamy Council meeting, held on  Monday, 5 February 2024, Council adopted Ordinance 304-2024, 
creating a One-Way Road on Fourth South Street, Southward ending at Green Street.   
 
We understand that ordinance can directly impact our community and quality of life and believe in 
transparent communication and your voice in shaping our local regulations.   
 
What was adopted? 

 

ORDINANCE 304-2024 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE BOROUGH OF TATAMY, NORTHAMPTON COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA, AMENDING 
TITLE VII , CHAPTER 71 OF THE TATAMY BOROUGH, PENNSYLVANIA, CODE OF ORDINANCES, TRAFFIC 
CODE, TRAFFIC REGULATIONS, CREATING SECTION 71.23,  ONE WAY ROADWAY. 
 

What does this mean?  The ordinance created a one-way roadway on South Fourth Street from 
Main Street up to Green Street.  The proposed draft ordinance extended to Broad Street, 
however, after considering residents feedback, Council decided to end the one-way restriction 
at Green Street. .  Parking on South Fourth Street will not be affected.   
 
As always, it’s a pleasure to work with Borough of Tatamy’s residents for the betterment of the  
Tatamy. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 

Good day, & be well,  
 
 

Mark A. Saginario I Borough Manager 
Borough of Tatamy 

CC: Borough Office 
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